
Temporary Amendment to W22 / 55 Bus Routes (Return Journey Only)  

In order to accommodate the change to our school day, Marshalls will now operate the following 

service Monday-Friday until further notice.  

The new return route will take effect on Wednesday 11 November.  

 

Stops no longer included 

Please note that this temporary return route (combining the 55 and W22 services) will not include 

the following stops:  

A1 Chip bar, London Road, Balderton 
Iceland, London Road, Newark 
All stops along Queens Road/Sleaford Road between the White Swan & The Range 
 

This means that alternative arrangements may need to be made to ensure that your child is able to 

get home and/or is able to use a different stop.  

 

Journey to school  

The 55 and W22 services will continue to run as normal in the mornings.  


